
From: Mark Cook
To: Jeremy Johnston
Cc: Taylor Gustafson; Kelly Bacon; Justin Turnbull
Subject: Roan Drive
Date: Monday, May 06, 2019 9:05:43 AM

Public Works recently accepted the construction of Roan Drive from the Ellensburg Water
Company Canal to the end of Division 5 (Palomino Estates).  A temporary turn-around is
required at the end of Roan Drive until the final road construction is completed looping back
the public roadway to Bender Road.  All accepted road construction includes the roadside
stormwater treatment and disposal scheme.  Please let me know if you require any
additional clarification in this matter.
 
Mark R. Cook, PE
Public Works Director
Direct line:  509-962-7692
Cellular:  509-859-6879
Electronic mail address:  mark.cook@co.kittitas.wa.us
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